EX50. Audit Committee — 28 September 2017

o Corporate Risk Management Update

The Executive considered a report by the Director of Corporate and Housing
Services which had been referred by the Audit Committee on 28 September
2017 to the Executive.

The report presented a revised summary of corporate risks together with an
update on progress made in embedding the Corporate Risk Management
(CRM) policy and framework. In addition to detailing progress made, the
report also provided an updated Corporate Risk Register.

Decision

The Executive noted the terms of the report.



